
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Mega block for testing of integrated signaling system on Metro Line 2A &7 

Mumbai, January 06, 2023 

MMRDA is integrating the signaling, system between both phases of Metro Line 2A and 7. This activity is 
important to avoid inconvenience to the passengers once the entire corridor is commissioned for 
operation. This activity requires the closure of existing operation corridors. For that there will be a mega 
block on 08-01-2023 and Metro services will not be available for general public between 06:00 to 22:00 
hours on Phase-I of Metro Lines 2A and 7 (Dahanukarwadi to Aarey). 

Scope of work during Mega block. 

•Overall integrated testing of systems like public announcement system, Passenger information display 
system, and Rolling Stock with signaling, Telecom, and PSD systems. 

• Upgrading phase 1 is in line with the updated system functionality implemented and tested in phase 2. 

• Checking overall system integrity and safety for passenger commute. 

 

"The entire civil work, as well as system works of the project, have been completed, soon the second 
phase of the Metro 2A & 7 will be in service of Mumbaikars, once this line gets fully operational, the 
road traffic will be reduced as this line is now connected and integrated  with Metro Line 1 by FOB." 
Said, Shri. S.V.R. Srinivas IAS, Hon. Metropolitan Commissioner, MMRDA. 


